

3/27/24

Dear Friends,

What are you thinking about in March? In the Campus Ministry of Cru, we are all thinking about spring break trips. Some are going places in the US or overseas for training and experience in sharing the gospel; others are partnering with Cru's ministry called Unto, the humanitarian ministry of Cru. These trips are an important part in helping students move from just being involved with us to being equipped as an engaged disciple able to share the gospel with others.

For the last three weeks, Cru students from across the country have spent their spring break in New York City connecting with our teams there. For one week at a time, various campuses converged for a Cru NYC missional intensive training, learning how to walk and connect deeply with Jesus and how to communicate their faith with love, cultural humility, clarity, and confidence. In the morning meetings they focused on training, equipping, and prayer, and in the afternoons our staff and NYC student leaders went out with them to share the Gospel across NYC campuses. They saw some truly remarkable fruit in just these few weeks! From what I understand, 3 students came to know Christ on campuses in Queens, 5 in Brooklyn, and 4 or 5 in Manhattan. To God be the glory.

Leading the leaders well makes a difference. Thank you for your prayers.

This morning a good friend reminded me of this old sermon, "Sunday's Coming". I looked on YouTube and found it. Watching it gave me goose bumps.

Have a rich time as you take in the depth of God's love and mercy this Good Friday and Easter Sunday!





There is so much information and misinformation swirling out there on so many topics. I have an article I can share with you that explains Cru's approach to LGBT+ questions. If you'd like to read that, please reach out and let me know the best way to get that to you.

Thanks for your prayers. I traveled a lot in March and remained healthy and was able to do my exercises.

Please pray for the Lord's continued guidance and power.



297 Greeley St, Unit B Clinton, MA 01510



liz.kealy@cru.org